
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting  held on the 9th June, 2022 

 
 

The Chairman opened the meeting and thanked all those who had worked hard running the 

successful  Jubilee weekend. The Secretary then read the minutes of the last meeting held on the 

26th May, 2022. The minutes were accepted as a true record. 

The Acting Treasurer presented two sets of ‘Treasurer’s Reports ‘ and ‘Accounts for Payment’ 

The Secretary noted the wage figures are still inflated by holiday payments relating to the year 

2021/2022. The pattern of takings was discussed and it was thought the takings were higher than 

pre-pandemic whilst still being low as is normal in the summer months.  

 

Duties were allocated. 

 

Correspondence: 

 

1. the Secretary read out a letter from the Inland Revenue confirming a grant – Employment 

Allowance of up to £5000 for tax year 22/23. The Secretary will discuss the details with our 

Accountants.  

2. the Secretary read an email from S4C wanting to record an episode of one of their shows in the 

Club on the morning of Sunday the 19th of June. The programme is about four presenters across 

four episodes as they go on a .journey to learn more about the history of the Welsh language and the 

role the language has played in their lives. The presenter Elis James, comedian and broadcaster 

wishes to use the Club on the 19th. The episode will be a conversation between Elis and some Welsh 

speaking football fans from the area. 

The Committee agreed to the request and the Secretary will open the club  for the people and 

equipment involved. 

 

3. the Secretary read an email from Chapter Arts Centre about a joint Chapter Arts venture with an 

Australian Theatre Company involving  interviewing  people in the Club  about various beliefs. The 

interviews will be anonymous and form part of a Cardiff wide project to create an audio-visual 

immersive art installation. The best date seems to be Wednesday the 15th and the Secretary will 

provide a note to post on Facebook and Instagram and will be on hand to accompany the 

interviewer. 

 

Lisa Manley announced that she and her husband Natham would resign from the Committee after 

the meeting on the 23rd to give themselves more time to prepare for their happy event.  

The Chairman commented on behalf of the whole Committee that they will be very sad when they 

leave. Lisa Manley said that whilst not on the Committee they would still help where possible with 

things like the Quiz The Chairman thanked them for all  their  for all their help.  

 

The Secretary thanked Lisa and Nathan for another successful Quiz and noted the fourth 

consecutive win for Tina’s Titans. 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 


